
State of New York 
Legislature of Erie County 

Buffalo, N.Y., September 20, 2018, A.D. 
 
I Hereby Certify, that at a regular session of the Legislature of Erie County, held in 
the County Hall, in the City of Buffalo, on 20th day of September, 2018 A.D., a resolution 
was adopted, of which the following is a true copy: 
 
WHEREAS, recognition and congratulations are extended to Bar-Bill Tavern for being 
named the recipient of the Greater East Aurora Chamber of Commerce’s 2018 Journey 
Award; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Journey Award is given to a business that has played a key role in 
promoting tourism in Greater East Aurora, works as a partner with other local businesses to 
promote local tourism, and is a regional role model in the hospitality industry; and 
 
WHEREAS, Bar-Bill Tavern has become a beacon for food tourism in the Greater East 
Aurora area for their famous chicken wings, inviting atmosphere, and authentic Buffalo 
experience; and  
 
WHEREAS, the outstanding service and quality at the Bar-Bill Tavern is enjoyed by 
tourists and locals alike, as they have become a leader, not only in the Greater East Aurora 
Region, but also as they expand their reach to their new location in Clarence; and 
 
WHEREAS, Bar-Bill Tavern is both a leader in their industry and in the area as they draw 
tourism through their excellent service and high quality product in the Greater East Aurora 
area. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT 
 
RESOLVED, the Erie County Legislature pauses in its deliberations to send congratulations 
to Bar-Bill Tavern for being named the recipient of the Greater East Aurora Chamber of 
Commerce’s 2018 Journey Award.  
 

 
_____________________________ 

   Joseph C. Lorigo  
   Erie County Legislator – 10th District 

    
 
_____________________________ 

    Robert M. Graber 
Clerk of the Legislature of Erie County 
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